
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter

Friday, September 6, 2019

Upcoming Events and Important Dates
Monday, September 9:   Familias of Hispanic Students Parent 
Meeting, 5:45 – 7:00pm Rm 107

Wednesday, September 11:  School Picture Day
Vernon PTA Meeting 5:45 – 7:00pm MPR

Saturday, September 14:  Garden Work Party

Monday, September 16: SUN Family Info Night, 5:30 MPR 
SUN School Enrollment Week

Tuesday, September 17:
Site Council 5:45-7:00 MPR

GOT YEARBOOK?
If you missed getting a 2018-2019 yearbook last year, you’re not too 
late! Everyone says this is the best yearbook Vernon has ever had. Don’t miss 
out!

Yearbooks are $20 and you can pay with SchoolPay or cash in the Office.

What is Run for the Owls?
Run for the Owls and the annual fundraising dinner raise the

majority of the PTA budget. We need everyone to participate so the
PTA can continue to fully fund all the programs and events that
make attending Vernon School so special.

This event funds field trips, enrichments, equipment, supplies,
programs, and activities for all students. Students ask friends, family,
and neighbors to sponsor them for running laps. They can make a
pledge per lap or a lump sum. Grown-up family members and
teachers are also welcome to participate in the run and even collect
pledges.

Students, participating family members, and teachers will
complete the run during school hours. Classes will be given 30
minutes to run as many laps as they can around the playground
which is about a ¼ mile.

Students, we need you to draw an owl for the
Run for the Owls T-Shirt Design Contest! 1st place will be printed on 
t-shirts and given to all students on “Run for the Owls” day. Designs 
are due by Thursday, September 12!



Monday, September 9 : 5:45pm-

7:00pm (Room 107) 

Dear Vernon Community,
Please join me and your PTA Board at our first Community PTA Meeting of the year, next 
Wednesday, September 11 from 5:45-7:30pm in the MPR! We take care of dinner and 
provide childcare--all you need to do is show up! These meetings are for the entire Vernon 
community! PTA memberships is always encouraged, but you do not have to be a PTA member 
to come. We will talk about what the PTA does, who your new board members are, and start 
the conversation about where we want to go this year with our efforts. Your thoughts and 
voice matter! Please come join the conversation!

¡Únase a mí y a su Junta de la PTA en nuestra primera reunión comunitaria de la PTA del año, 
el próximo miércoles 11 de septiembre de 5:45-7:30pm en el MPR! Nos ocupamos de la cena
y brindamos cuidado de niños: ¡todo lo que necesita hacer es presentarse! ¡Estas reuniones
son para toda la comunidad de Vernon! Las membresías de la PTA siempre son 
recomendables, pero no es necesario ser miembro de la PTA para venir. Hablaremos sobre lo 
que hace la PTA, quiénes son sus nuevos miembros de la junta y comenzaremos la 
conversación sobre hacia dónde queremos ir este año con nuestros esfuerzos. ¡Tus 
pensamientos y tu voz importan! ¡Únete a la conversación!

See you there!
Casey Clarke
Vernon PTA President



Welcome to the Vernon Library!
My name is Jayme Wilkins, and I am excited to serve as your children’s Library, media, and
technology teacher. Each day, our Library program strives to:
•Support the development of inquiring, knowledgeable, and caring people to create a peaceful and caring
world through intercultural understanding and respect.
•Provide students, faculty, parents, and community members with diverse resources and support for a
rigorous international curriculum.
•Cultivate active, compassionate, and lifelong learners with an intercultural understanding to become
innovative, problem-solving leaders in a global society.

Library Program
PYP (Grades K-5): Students will see me 1-2 times per week. Lessons focus on finding print and digital resources for
research, IB units, and for areas of personal interest. Students may check out books once per week.

MYP (Grades 6-8): Students will have Library class one time per week. Lessons focus on research skills, including
using technology effectively for research. Students will check out every week.

Student Library Books
Vernon students may check out books during their Library time.
•Library materials may be checked out for a period of two weeks.
•Students with outstanding materials or fines will have their borrowing privileges restricted.

Library Checkout for Parents
Feel free to set up a parent account with me. This will allow you to check out books to read with your child. Before 
and after school are the best times to set up an account, check out books, and check your student’s account.

Volunteers
If you would like to volunteer in the Library, please let me know. I could really use the help shelving, straightening 
books, and other Library tasks. Please email me if you are available at jwilkins@pps.net.

Scholastic Book Fair
Our Book Fair is scheduled for September 23-27, 2019. In order to present a high-quality book fair that encourages 
student participation in reading, we appreciate volunteer help with set up, running the cash register, and cleaning 
up the Book Fair. If you are interested in volunteering for the Book Fair, please contact me at jwilkins@pps.net. A 
Sign Up Genius page with open slots will be available soon.

New Times for Book Fair this year:
Monday, Sept 23:  8:15 – 9:15 and 3:15 – 4:15
Tuesday, Sept 24:  8:15 – 9:15 and 3:15 – 4:15
Wed., Sept 25:       8:15 – 9:15 and 3:15 – 4:15 

and an evening event time from 5:00 – 7:00
Thurs., Sept 26:     8:15 – 9:15 and 3:15 – 4:15
Friday, Sept 27:     8:15 – 9:15 and 3:15 – 4:15
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School Picture Day 

is Wednesday, 

September 11th!






